TOWNSHIP OF

NORTH
\ STORMONT «
A good place to grow

Members of the Pubilic:

As part of Stage 3 of the Government of Ontario’s framework for reopening businesses and services during the
COVID-19 pandemic, the Province of Ontario announced that public spaces, including parks and playgrounds will
be permitted to be reopen, subject to ensuring the appropriate health and safety measures are in place.

Therefore, the Township of North Stormont public parks and play structures are accessible. Please note, the
Avonmore play structure remains out of service.

While enjoying these park spaces, the following Public Health guidelines must be adhered to:

e Practice 2-meter physical distancing

* Do not congregate in large social groups at the park

e Wash/sanitize hands frequently

* Do not come to the park if you’re feeling sick

* Be respectful of other individuals and families using play structures and equipment

Please note that play structures and park equipment are not disinfected. Please utilize parkland at your own risk.



